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Dear Urban Alum, 
 
I hope you are having a terrific year so far! I just finished my fall semester as a junior at the 
Dominican University of California where I am studying education - a path inspired by my 
incredible high school teachers. This fall my younger sister started at Urban and seeing her 
thrive and grow continues to remind me what a wonderful school it is and how lucky we are to 
have had such an incredible high school education. 
 
I am increasingly thankful for the preparation that Urban gave me, and hope you are too. The 
abilities to think critically, self-reflect, and ask questions are life-long skills we can use both 
personally and professionally. 
 
Thank you again for participating in your Class Endowment Fund with your promise to give $10 
a year for 5 years toward this effort. This is just a friendly reminder to submit your next 
installment for the 2013-14 school year. Your continued support means a lot to Urban and 
demonstrates your appreciation for the education you received and the memories you created 
here. Your participation also strengthens Urban’s endowment to support the teachers, 
programs and traditions that make Urban the school we know and love. 
 
Your support means a lot to Urban and demonstrates your appreciation for the education you 
received, the faculty who cared so much about you, and the memories you created here. 
 
Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season, and I hope to see you at a future Urban alumni 
event!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alyssa Mitchel 
Class of 2011 and member of the 2013-14 Alumni Council 
 
 
 
 
P.S. You can make your gift online with a credit card by going to www.urbanschool.org/give. If 
you prefer to pay with check or cash, you can use the enclosed return envelope to mail your 
payment to Urban. If you have any questions about your Class Fund, please don’t hesitate to 
contact Marianne Evans at 415 593 9540 or alumni@urbanschool.org. Thank you and Go Blues! 


